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Steven Ricci

From: Yasmine Habash

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 9:54 AM

To: Steven Ricci

Subject: FW: SB 189

 

 

From: Ryan Strong [mailto:RStrong@FNBAlaska.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 4:31 PM 
To: Sen. Mike Dunleavy; Sen. Peter Micciche; Sen. Donny Olson; Sen. Bert Stedman; Sen. Johnny Ellis 

Subject: SB 189 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

I strongly support Senate Bill 189.  Strengthening the contractor licensing law will eliminate a loophole being 

used by unethical contractors who are abusing the owner-builder exemption in the law.  Forcing these contractors 

to become licensed will result in them obtaining the proper education, insurance and bonding, thereby providing 

much strong protection for the consumers in our State.   

 

Thank you for considering this email. 

 

Ryan Strong | Senior Vice President 

Mortgage Lending Director NMLS #814006 
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If you are not the intended recipient of this email do not read, retain, copy, distribute, or disclose the content of 

this email. If you have received this email in error, please advise us by reply email @FNBAlaska.com and 

destroy the original message and all copies. 


